Appendix 3vi
Name of consultation: Acharacle Gaelic Medium

Your comments: On behalf of Ardgour Primary School Parent Council. Only a few parents responded to the call for comments. Of them opinion was mixed. Some felt that Acharacle would be too far away for a child from Ardgour to attend but that the connection to the peninsula was important. The strongest voice was the call for parents to have a choice. Since public transport to Fort William already exists, and this will likely affect a small minority, it did not seem unreasonable to offer the choice of a child attending either, with transport provided. Should the child go to Fort William you have nothing to arrange. Should they go to Acharacle the route to the school is extended for that child. Ardgour is in the position of being between two schools but close to neither. 
We would always want to support Ardnamurchan High and the risk of children going to Fort William for their secondary schooling would increase should they attend a GM school in town.

